Cabinet Report for January 30, 2022 
I am very busy with on line DG training, redistricting meetings, and starting to confirm my Cabinet for the upcoming Lions year 2022-2023.  I have a few spots left to fill but am hopeful that I can fill them.  

I had been doing DG visits up until mid-December and have 4 more to do once the roads are clear.  Most of the visits were in person meetings so it was nice to go out and see how different groups are still providing important service in their communities throughout the tough times we are having with COVID,  

I am working with one isolated club in the area that is having some difficulties and will continue to assist them.  Most of the assistance has been through email and phone conversations and deals a lot with lack of training in their area. They have not attended trainings and have poor internet in the area so that is also an obstacle to training.   

My goals for the upcoming year will incorporate the goals that DG Joyce submitted.  We will not be doing another full SWAT Analysis but will take this year’s goals and see where we are at with them and then build from there so I will be working on this and contacting those leaders from them to see where we will go in the upcoming year.  

At this time, we have been told that the in person LCI Con in Montreal is still going a head as planned.  

Thank you

Debbie Allan
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